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CHAN SUI KI (LA SALLE) COLLEGE

4 SHEUNG WO STREET, HOMANTIN,
KOWLOON, HONG KONG.

TEL : 27118175
FAX : 27621550

9th April, 2024 Circular No. 23040

Dear Parents/ Guardians,
School Stakeholder Survey 2023-2024 (S1-S5)

As part of the School Self-Evaluation Programme advocated by the Education Bureau, we are going

to conduct the “School Stakeholder Survey” to collect your views about our college.

Students should bring home a questionnaire. Please complete the questionnaire and return it to the
class teacher on or before Wednesday 17 April, 2024. All the information given will be kept
confidential.

I would like to express our sincere gratitude for your help and co-operation. Thank you very much.

For enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact the General Office at 2711 8175.

Yours faithfully, m
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Lee Tihg Leung x
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